
 
 
CARE International confirms the tragic and untimely passing of our Emergency Health 
Manager Dr. Dominic Pitia 
 
Juba, South Sudan | 27th July 2021 
 
CARE International confirms the tragic and untimely passing of our Emergency Health 
Manager Dr. Dominic Pitia who was working in Akobo. The incident happened on July 27, 
2021. Investigations into the cause of death is underway by CARE International and local 
authorities. 
 
CARE International is in contact with the family for the transportation of the body to Juba. 
 
We extend our sincere sympathy and condolences to the family, friends and professional 
colleagues of Dr. Dominic for this great loss of dedicated and humble young medical 
professional. 
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